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Electronic Delivery 
 
Francie Coffey 
Pitney Bowes 
3001 Summer Street 
Stamford, CT 06926  
 
Welcome to BuyBoard!  
 
Re: Notice of The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative Contract Award; Proposal Invitation No. 755-
24, Office Supplies and Equipment 
 
Congratulations, The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative (Cooperative) has awarded your company 
a BuyBoard® contract based on the above-referenced Proposal Invitation. The contract is effective for an 
initial one-year term of December 1, 2024 through November 30, 2025 and may be subject to two possible 
one-year renewals. Please refer to the Proposal Invitation for the contract documents, including the General 
Terms and Conditions of the Contract. 
 
To review the items your company has been awarded, please review Proposal Tabulation No. 755-24 at: 
www.buyboard.com/vendor. Only items marked as awarded to your company are included in this contract 
award, and only those awarded items may be sold through the BuyBoard contract.  All sales must comply 
with the contract terms and must be at or below the awarded pricing as set forth in the General Terms and 
Conditions.  
 
The contract will be posted on the BuyBoard website as an online electronic catalog(s). You are reminded 
that, in accordance with the General Terms and Conditions, all purchase orders must be 
processed through the BuyBoard. Except as expressly authorized in writing by the Cooperative’s 
administrator, you are not authorized to process a purchase order received directly from a Cooperative 
member that has not been processed through the BuyBoard or provided to the Cooperative. If you receive 
a purchase order directly from a Cooperative member that you have reason to believe has not been received 
by the Cooperative or processed through the BuyBoard, you must promptly forward a copy of the purchase 
order by email to info@buyboard.com. 
 
A list of Cooperative members is available on the buyboard.com website. Once the contract is active, the 
BuyBoard vendor relations staff will be contacting you to assist with the resources available and to provide 
any support you may need as an awarded BuyBoard vendor. 
 
On behalf of the Cooperative, we appreciate your interest in the Cooperative and we are looking forward 
to your participation in the program. If you have any questions, feel free contact me at bids@buyboard.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Stacy Finn, Bid Analyst 
Texas Association of School Boards, Inc.,  
Administrator for The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative


